
Fairway Village Women’s Golf General Meeting 
April 24, 2024 

 
Bonnie Marston welcomed members, introduced the executive board members and 
informed  members that the budget approved at the April 15, 2024 board meeting could be 
viewed on the club website.   
 
Days Play 
–Luann Ward reminded members that there will no longer be payouts for putts with additional 
dollars collected distributed to low net scores in all flights.   
–Members are reminded to sign in on each play day, put $3 in the pink cash box, post scores on 
the sheet provided, and leave score cards in the green bag.   
–The last group to finish each play day please give the green bag to the Golf Shop.   
–Tee times will be from 8:57 to 11:03 each Monday and Wednesday.  There will be no shotgun 
starts due to this change. 
–Please call the Golf Shop if you must cancel a tee time 
 
Computer signup: 
–Jeni Schlueter announced that she would be available to help/answer questions about the 
online signup after the luncheon. The Google Sheets APP is required to use the online signup.   
–Signup sheets are available on Tuesday for the following Monday play and Thursday for the 
following Wednesday play.  Signup sheets close for Monday play on Friday night and 
Wednesday play on Sunday night.  After that time, the clubhouse needs to be called for any 
changes on the final tee sheets.  Signup sheets are the only place you can make changes 
online; Final tee sheets are for viewing purposes only. 
–Tournament signup sheets will also be on the website 
 
Tournaments: 
–Jeanna Suhr announced a change to the Championship tournament.  This year participants 
will use the best of 3 out of 4 scores to determine winners..  More information will be provided 
later in the season. As a reminder members must attend 2 meetings per year and play ten times 
during the season in order to play in the Championship Tournament. 
–The Partners Tournament is scheduled for June 3rd and 5th and the signup is on the club 
website now.  
 
Handicap chair  
–Judy McCafferty is the new chair and will attend an OGA meeting to obtain information and 
have questions answered regarding the changes to handicap calculations..  Basically individual 
handicaps are calculated for each 9 holes played and posted.  A question was asked about how 
(or if to score) an incomplete round.  She will pose the question at the OGA meeting and 
present more information at our next meeting. 
 
Shirley Muchich will again coordinate Guys and Gals play days once a month.  Both the men’s 
and women’s  club give up two regular play days each season for this event.  The event is open 
to all men’s and women’s club members who have an established handicap.  It is a fun day of 
golf and allows members of both clubs to meet and play with new people.  Participants are 
paired with men/women with similar handicaps.  Signup opportunities will be posted in the golf 
shop.   
 



–Members are reminded to complete the Emergency form. 
 
–Volunteers for monthly luncheons were encouraged. 
 
Lessons on course raffle winners: 
 Margie Dyment 
 Colleen Lines 
 Sue Klobertanz 
 


